From: Kyle Stephens <stephens_kyle@yahoo.com>

Sent: Monday, February 12, 2018 9:58 AM
To: SENR Exhibits

Subject: Support SB1508 & Oppose SB1541
Hi,

I’'m voicing my support for SB1508. Our DEQ needs funding to properly implement the Cleaner Air Oregon program.
Additionally, | strongly oppose SB1541, which will strip DEQ of their authority to use important health based standards.
This issue of air quality is very important to me and will be on my mind when choosing a representative. It's time for
Oregon to move forward and clean up our air.

Thank You,

Kyle Stephens
Portland, OR



